
Guide for social distance bowling. 

1. Anyone who has any of the symptoms for covid19 or has been in contact with anyone with 

symptoms should not be using the club at this time.  They should follow government 

guidelines and seek help and guidance from NHS helpline 111. 

2. Anyone who wishes to play on the green should book a rink on the online booking system on 

our website at least the day before. 

3. Once your booking is confirmed and approved, you are responsible to ensure all equipment 

is cleaned and sanitised and the people on your rink are recorded either on the on line 

booking system or the track and trace diary in the clubhouse. 

4. You are also responsible to return the mats and jacks to the cabinet again cleaning and 

sanitising them at the cleaning station and returning them as found for the next person to 

use. 

5. You may use the car park at the bottom of the green, enter the green via the gate near the 

tennis courts and when leaving you can then use the top gate near the rugby club drive way 

and walk down past the houses back to your car. A one-way system. 

6. When you leave the green you have another ten minutes to clean and secure equipment, if 

there are more than one of you finishing at the same time please allow the first person to 

finish and leave the cleaning station prior to entering and likewise the second person should 

finish prior to the third person entering. 

7. It is preferred that members ensure they have used toilet facilities at home prior to coming 

to the club but the facilities will be open if required, if you use the toilets, please ensure all 

points of contact are cleaned and sanitised when you finish and wash hands thoroughly. 

8. Anyone not adhering to these rules will be prevented from using the facilities, we must all 

do our bit to protect our friends and colleagues, and their families until this virus has been 

sorted out. 

9. Finally, for those who do wish to play, enjoy and stay healthy. 

 

 


